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THE SENATE 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
With reference to the Telecommunications Amendment (Mobile Phone Towers) Bill 2011: 
 
I personally endorse every detail of Senator Brown's proposed Amendments both to the 
Telecommunications Act 1997 and the Australian Radiation Protection & Nuclear Safety Act 
1998. 
 
However, in this context, I am impelled to raise the matter and the relevance of an earlier 
most excellent Senate Inquiry into these and related matters which must surely been archived 
and are pertinent to this current Senate Inquiry.  I do not have to hand the full record - but the 
outstanding witness was Dr Neil Cherry, since deceased, whose work and wisdom have not 
been surpassed.  A world-class Scientist, truly Independent, honest and a philosopher. 
 
Attached is a pdf of Dr Cherry's original submission - a document that I have read and re-read 
over the years regarding matters pertinent to low frequency electromagnetic fields, the human 
condition and life on earth. 
 
It is a tragedy when such depth of knowledge and wisdom is neglected in the context of 
current events and pressure for 'economic' development at any cost to homo sapiens and other 
species.  I trust my recommendation to this Senate Inquiry will be noted and Dr Neil Cherry's 
evidence come once again to the attention of your excellent Committee. We owe this 
information to the Australian electorate. 
 
Kind regards and thanks for your consideration, 
 
Margaret Bolster  


